December 17, 1945 Mr. Frank P. Mandeville 8312 High Drive Kansas City, Missouri Dear Mandy: It was good to see you Saturday night and for one of those old-time visits. I am enclosing our Jayhawk Rebound Number 18 for you and yours. I have been intending to send this to you for months. I saw your brother, Major Mandeville, on the streets of Lawrence and he told me of your new position. He was on the way out of the Army at that time. I saw Mrs. Mandeville and your daughter Jane, I believe, at the Missouri football game in Aansas City. Mrs. Allen and our Jane were with us. I will stop by Saturday, 209 Dwight Building, and say hello to you. With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:MF